Comment form Susan Reichert on January 9, 2019 via voicemail

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Reichert was driving northbound on East Mercer Way at 4:00 p.m. on November 20, 2018. A school bus from the French American School pulled out in front of her and she had to step on her brakes to avoid a collision. She was only going 20 miles per hour. She stated that there is such limited visibility, that the bus probably could not see her.
